
Dr. Veronica J. Bradley 
 

Veronica Jean Bradley graduated from W. A. Pattillo High 

School in the Class of 1967 with a full academic scholarship 

and an award for writing from North Carolina’s largest 

circulated newspaper – The News and Observer.  Veronica is 

a current resident of Hampton, Virginia which is the home of 

her undergraduate alma mater, Hampton Institute (now 

Hampton University).  While employed full time, she 

matriculated and earned her masters of art and Doctor of 

Philosophy degrees.  After 37 combined years of service in the Commonwealth of 

Virginia’s private and public sectors of the higher education system, Dr. Bradley 

retired from the public sector as a Fiscal Administrator.  She is the Church 

Administrator, a teller, Chairperson of the Pastor’s Anniversary Committee, and a 

member of the intercessory prayer team at her church.  Dr. Bradley’s most 

memorable organizational memberships include: The American Association of 

University Women, Pi Lambda Theta Honor Society, Phi Delta Kappa Fraternity in 

Education, Kappa Delta Pi International Honor Society, Alpha Kappa Alpha 

Sorority, Inc., and the W. A. Pattillo National Alumni Association, Inc. She is the 

originator of the “Honorary Graduate” program which was subsequently 

implemented on July 4, 2015 at the 34th Annual Reunion GALA Celebration of the 

alumni association.  On June 29, 2018 at the alumni association’s 37th Annual 

Reunion Meet ‘n Greet, Dr. Bradley was presented with the first copy of the 

association’s reunion souvenir booklet which was dedicated in her honor.  Under her 

chairmanship of the Publications Committee from 2011 through 2017, the first 

colored edition of the alumni association’s reunion souvenir booklet was produced.  

It was circulated on July 3, 2015 at the 34th Annual Reunion of the association and 

has since become a standard practice. During her tenure with the Pattillo High 

School National Alumni Association she has also served and continues to provide 

services in a variety of capacities including:  the Co-Chair of the 36th Annual 

Reunion Committee in 2017, a Director-At-Large, the Finance Committee Chair and 

Budget Officer, a member of the Public Relations and Program Committees, and a 

member of an adhoc committee to the Hall of Fame Committee. Veronica is 

passionate about assisting in keeping the rich legacy of W. A. Pattillo High School 

alive and contributing to an improved quality of life for the citizens of Edgecombe 

County and beyond. 


